
 
Dear Parents and Children, 

 

What an exciting start to the 

week we had! I hope that you 

all enjoyed the snow and  

managed to get out and spend 

some time together while it 

lasted.  

 

There was more excitement 

later in the week when chil-

dren at home and at school 

took part in the Big Garden 

Birdwatch. So far over 120 

children have entered their 

data, which will be sent to the 

RSPB as part of their research 

work. If your child hasn’t yet 

had a chance to take part, 

there is still time to do so this 

weekend.  
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This week in our school community ... 

Missed this 

week’s  

Celebration  

Assembly?  

Click here to 

watch it. Available 

for 7 days.) 

 

Ach ievement   

ce r t i f i ca tes  

awa rded  to :  
 

Map le  -  J a red  

Wi l l ow -  Hannah  

Oak  -  K ik i  

Ash  -  Dy l an  

Rowan  -  Ros ie  &  

Lou i s a   

Beech  -  Noah  &  

C laud ia  

E lm -  Bobby  

B i r ch  -   V iv ienne ,  

Tommy &  Ake in  

Cherry  -  C la i re  

Haze l  -  Sam  

Pop la r  -  J ade  

Hawthorn  -  I sobe l  

Ches tnu t  -   

Gabr ie l l e   

Sycamore  -  Hannah   

 

Coming up next 

week... 

 

01.02.21 -   
9am: L IVE Ch i l -

dren ’ s  Menta l  

Hea l th  Week  

Assemb ly  (c l i ck  

here)  

 

‘Spr ing Into  

Action Chal lenge’ 

star t  da te   

 

Last chance to 

submit  b irdwatch ing  

data   

 

 

03.02.21 -  Weekly  

day  of  prayer  to St  

Joseph  

 

05.02 .21 -  *LIVE* 

Fr iday  Ce lebrat ion   

Assemb ly  a t  1 .15pm 

Please  check  

Parentma i l  for  jo in -

ing  instruc t ions .   

This coming Sunday we celebrate the Fourth 
Sunday in Ordinary 

Time.  

In this weekΩs Gospel 

(Mark 1:21-28),  Jesus 

heals a man with an 

unclean spirit and his 

fame spreads through-

out Galilee. The people 

who heard Jesus teach 

and saw him heal in the Gospel were said to 

have been astonished and amazed by the author-

ity of his teaching.  

Two thousand years later, the news about Jesus 

continues to spread. We are called to participate 

in sharing the Good News of Jesus with others 

in our words and in our deeds. Please try to 

read the Gospel with your child. 

From Sunday’s Gospel... 

 

Thank you to all the parents 

that contributed to our  

remote learning survey. Your 

views are very important to us 

and it was great to hear the 

ways that we can support you 

at home being expressed in 

such a respectful and support-

ive way. We will publish the 

full results and our actions in 

the coming weeks.  

 

You may have heard today 

about the ‘Spring Into Action’ 

challenge, which is an idea, 

supported very much by par-

ents, to encourage more physi-

cal movement each day for 

children. Do encourage your 

children to get involved -  

there are some great medals for 

taking part in the various chal-

lenges.  

 

I would just like to end by  

expressing my thanks and best 

wishes on behalf of all the staff 

at St Peter’s to Mrs Sarah 

Bishop, who has retired. She 

was a much valued part of our 

school family for many years, 

and we wish her all the best for 

the future.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Richard McKenzie  

Headteacher 

A fond farewell  
We have recently been advised that Mrs 

Sarah Bishop has taken early retirement.  

Mrs Bishop had a long and happy connec-

tion with St Peter's; her four children all 

attended the school and she worked here 

for many years, initially class-based and 

latterly as our Reading Recovery teacher. 

 

Mrs Bishop made a huge difference to the 

learning and progress of many children and 

we would like to mark this occasion in a 

special way.  

 

Parents are invited to join in and can send 

a message of thanks to senco@stpeters-

leatherhead.surrey.sch.uk to be included in 

a card. You are also very welcome to drop 

your own card into the office which will be 

forwarded onto Mrs Bishop. You can also 

donate to Mrs Bishop’s gift via Parentmail 

(by 8th February, please.) 

https://zoom.us/rec/share/wjWM7fSx3M0WRgBw0sDpWB1KO5h0HX-Uy1JSBAV0-WRtpnQY_J4byBsjdASEYOtT.NsQThklmSRc3-iYo
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/news/children-s-mental-health-week-assembly-with-bafta-kids-and-oak-national-academy/
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/news/children-s-mental-health-week-assembly-with-bafta-kids-and-oak-national-academy/
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=Mark%201%3A21-28&version=NIV


 Contact us:  
St Peter’s Catholic  

Primary School  

Grange Road 

Leatherhead  

KT22 7JN 

 

Telephone:  

01372 274913 

E-mail  

office@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Website: 

www.stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  

Richard McKenzie 

B.Ed.Hons  

School 

Safeguarding 

Team  
If you are worried 

about something 

that your own, or 

another child has 

told you, or you 

think that they may 

be at risk of harm, 

please contact our 

Designated  

Safeguarding team: 

 

Mr. McKenzie 

(Lead) 

Mrs. Shabankareh 

(Deputy) 

Mrs. McDonnell 

(Deputy) 

Mrs. Hall (Deputy) 

 

dsl@stpeters-

leatherhead. 

surrey.sch.uk 

Supporting 

Families  
We are able to offer 

support to any  

families experienc-

ing financial difficul-

ties. Please contact 

us in confidence and 

we will do whatever 

we can to help you.  

We are proud to report that Akein has won a  

Silver medal in the 28th Annual World Children's  

Picture Competition, conducted by the Lenohikari-

koubo Organisation and with the Japanese foreign 

ministry. There were 6864 entries from 45 countries 

for the competition and Akein was the only winner 

from the UK.  

 

Akein developed his passion for art during the first 

lockdown and I think you will agree that he has a 

real talent.  

 

The winner’s certificates and the medals are  

generally presented in the Japanese embassy in 

March and Akien is looking forward to collecting his 

prize. Well Done Akein!   

A huge thank you to all those who have contributed to St Peter’s Bird 

Watching Week so far.  It’s not too late if you haven’t had a chance! 

Our closing date for data will be this Monday 1st February.  

Follow this link to download a bird spotter sheet  

And this link to input your data. 

So far we have collated some great data which will become a very 

important part of the RSPB’s nationwide information, telling them 

which birds are flourishing and which are in decline.   

Mrs Williams (Science Lead)  

CREST Awards  

Bird Watch Week  

Akein’s Amazing Art  

The week commencing 1st February is 'Children's  

Mental Health Week' which aims to shine a light on this 

important area of our children's development. 

 

We hope that children will join the LIVE assembly 

available to all schools and families at 9am on Monday 

1st February. It will feature pupils and well-known faces 

discussing the theme of Children’s Mental Health Week, 

as well as ways that children and young people can get 

involved at home. It will be hosted by Blue Peter’s Lind-

sey Russell and CBBC Presenter and Place2Be  

Champion Rhys Stephenson. 

 

You may find this video link useful to support your own 

understanding of what is meant by 'Children's Mental 

Health' and to highlight some of the ways to support 

you and your child(ren), as well as development and 

progression in this area, especially during lockdowns. 

In addition, information, advice and resources can be 

found at the official website. 

Miss Moon (RSE Lead)  

Mental Health Week 

A massive congratulations to all these children 

who have achieved the Star or Superstar Crest 

Award.  They completed a series of brilliant  

science investigations at home to win this im-

portant award.  Mrs Williams is very proud of all 

of them and so pleased they been flying the flag for 

Science at St Peter’s.   

Well done to:  

Crest Star Awards:  

Olek, Johnny, Ciaran, 

Xavier, Sofia, Arthur, 

Alice, Oliver and Dylan.  

Crest Superstar Awards:  

Akein, Leila and Leon VdB 

There are still several children who are still hard 

at work completing these awards and we look 

forward to announcing them soon. 

mailto:office@stpeters-leatherhead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:office@stpeters-leatherhead.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:office@stpeters-leatherhead.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.stpeters-leatherhead.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.stpeters-leatherhead.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.stpeters-leatherhead.surrey.sch.uk
https://www.rspb.org.uk/fun-and-learning/for-teachers/schools-birdwatch/resources/
.%20https:/docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf8P-QWpIoFOkjZBLsFCr8Sq05kmKtuB9lgdF0EGc4gnAoLqQ/viewform
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cJuw5ZBJSyM&t=978s
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/


We know that remote learning means that children are unavoidably  

spending longer periods of time indoors and in front of screens. Both parents 

and staff have told us that they want to get children moving more outside in the 

fresh air, where possible.  We hope that the ‘Spring into Action Challenge’, with 

the fantastic awards available, will get children excited and enthusiastic about 

being more active.  

Children can sign up for challenges using this link. See the attachment, sent with 

this newsletter, for more details. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsOV8M8EOQJ9-ugKQfp-iyvTjX-Z7UyeqW6FRAtubjrk1rpQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

